
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF CANTERBURY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

 

 
The Canterbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Stephen Blackmer and Kelly 

Short’s Application for Site Plan Review to build Church of the Woods and a barn at 92 Foster 

Road, Map 11, Lot 10, commencing at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 27, 2015, at the Meeting 

House. 

 

Lori Gabriella, Secretary 

Planning Board 

 


